
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Monday 18th March 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Eco Committee: Monday lunchtimes, 3.07! Help us enact our 2030 vision for Boroughmuir. 

Roles always available in the House of Lords group, Learning for Sustainability group, Waste 
and Canteen group, Trees and Biodiversity group, and Promotion and Events group. Regular 
members expected to attend weekly, including S5 leadership award seekers.  

Mr Bird 
 
S1-6 The Boroughmuir Chronicle: If you would like to contribute to the Boroughmuir Chronicle 

newspaper, please come along to the meetings on Monday and Wednesday lunchtimes in 
room 2.11. 

 
S1-6 Mindful March 2024: Have a ‘no plans’ day and notice how that feels. 

Ms O’Thy 
 

S1-6 Linguistics Olympiad:  Bring your lunch and join us Monday lunchtimes in Room 1.04. We 
will solve problems based on the scientific study of languages - linguistics. It does not involve 
knowing lots of languages. There is the potential to take part in a national/international 
competition too! 

Ms Gray 
 
S1-6 Ramadan Exhibition: Come along to the assembly hall on Monday 18th March Lunchtime to 

experience a range FREE food from the Middle East and South Asia! There will be a henna 
stall, lantern display, selfie booth and a variety of activities to do! 

          Miss Asif 
 
S1-6  Spring Concert: The Music department is hosting a Spring Concert on Wednesday 27th of 

March in school. Tickets for the concert will be free of charge but limited to 2 per pupil, first 
come first served due to accommodation constraints.  A form link for tickets will be sent to all 
parents/carers of those pupils performing in the concert on Wednesday 20th. The form will 
close on Friday 22nd and we will be in touch to let you know if you have been successful in 
obtaining tickets or added to the waiting list. We hope to see many of you there!  

Music Dept 
 
S3  Manchester Trip: Could all S3 pupils going on the Manchester trip this Friday meet in room 

1.03 at break on Tuesday. 
Mr Sproull  

 

    Duty Head – C Hembury 


